

Attachment K: Follow-Up Survey

From: ready@cdc.gov
Subject: **Action Requested** - Ready CDC Follow-Up Survey
Dear [Insert first name of participant],

On behalf of OPHPR’s Learning Office, thank you for participating in the pilot of Ready CDC.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please follow the link below to complete a brief follow-up survey no later than COB Monday December 16, 2013. It should take no longer than 10 minutes to complete. 

Ready CDC Follow-Up Survey
[Ensure link has unique ID attached]

We hope you found the information useful as you and your family continues to become better prepared for the emergencies and disasters that can affect us all.  

 Thank you. 
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